
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
We have had another fun and busy week in second grade!  We read our first 

story in our Reading books, took our first spelling test, learned about the 
United States in Social Studies and ended with field day.  We are in a routine 

and looking forward to a great rest of the year! 
 

What will I learn next week…… 
 

Religion:  We will continue Chapter 2, Jesus Christ Gives Us  the 

Church.”  We will continue to talk about how we can be followers of 

Jesus at school and at home. 

 

Math:   We will start learning about subtraction strategies to help 

us find the difference between numbers.  Remember to keep 

practicing those facts at home.  The more practice the better you 

will be! 

 

Reading/English: We will not have a story or spelling words 

next week since it will be a short week.  We will learn about the 

writing process as we create our very own Arthur story.  Be on the 

lookout for our story on Seesaw! 

  

 

 



Social Studies/Science:  We will continue to talk about maps 

in Social Studies.  We will talk about where we live on the map. 

 

REMINDERS:  
NO school – Monday, September 2nd – Labor Day 

NO school – Tuesday, September 3rd – picnic clean-up  

Spring Picture Day – Tuesday, September 10th for 

grades Pre K – 3rd 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


